
  
***PUBLIC NOTICE*** 

To: All Citizens, Employees, and Courthouse Visitors 

Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 

Subject: Courthouse Renovation Update #1 

Beginning on Friday, November 1, 2024, there will be no parking along the South 
side of the Courthouse on East Broad Street Southeast until further notice.  

Alternate parking can be found behind the courthouse, in front of the old jail, 
along the North side of the Courthouse on East Broad Street Northeast, or on 
Main Street.  

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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